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The shipping industry is becoming ever more reliant 
on technology, making it increasingly vulnerable to 
cyber attacks. Protection from cyber threats is key 
and obtaining insurance for a company’s assets in 
case of a cyber attack is one way of making sure 
ship owners or operatord stay protected. In this 
interview with World Maritime News, IUMI's 
Secretary General Lars Lange discusses the 
numerous challenges related to cyber risk insurance: 
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